Two of New Bedford Police’s
finest retire after years of
public service

“Congratulations to Capt. Frank Correia and Ofc. Charles
Perry, who both were honored on Tuesday for their years of
public service in the New Bedford Police Department.

Frank started at the department in June 1993 and retired in
June 2021. Charles started in February 1989 and retired in
January 2018.

They both were presented with a shadowbox of their medals. The
department wishes them both a happy and healthy retirement!”-
City of New Bedford Police Department.
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Chief Paul Oliveira (left) and Capt. Frank Correia. City of
New Bedford Police Department photo.



